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Dear Mr Parish,  

 

As announced by the Prime Minister and Secretary of State for Exiting the European Union 

on 18 July 2018, the Government will be publishing a series of technical notices. 

 

I would therefore like to draw your Committee’s attention to the following technical notice(s) 

that will be published today setting out the Government’s proposed approach to: 

 

 Funding for UK Life projects if there’s no Brexit deal 

 Upholding environmental standards if there’s no Brexit deal 

 Regulating fluorinated gases (F Gases) and Ozone Depleting Substances (ODS) if 
there’s no Brexit deal 

 Upholding the industrial emissions ‘Best Available Technique’ (BAT) regime if there’s 
no Brexit deal 

 

These notices will set out information for businesses and citizens to understand what they 

would need to do in a ‘no deal’ scenario, so they can make informed plans and preparations. 
 

This does not reflect an increased likelihood of ‘no deal;’ an acceleration at this point was 

long-planned to ensure plans are in place by March 2019 in the unlikely scenario they are 

needed. Negotiations are progressing well and both the UK and the EU continue to work 

hard to seek a positive deal. However, it is the job of a responsible Government to prepare 

for all scenarios, including the unlikely event that we reach March 2019 without agreeing a 

deal. 
 

I attach a copy of the notice(s) which I will place in the libraries of both Houses along with a 

copy of this letter. The documents will also be available on gov.uk. 

 

 

With every good wish, 
 
 

 

The Rt Hon Michael Gove MP 
From the Secretary of State for Environment, Food and 

Rural Affairs  

Seacole Building 
2 Marsham Street 
London SW1P 4DF 

T  03459 335577 
defra.helpline@defra.gsi.gov.uk  
www.gov.uk/defra 

Chair, Environment, Food and Rural Affairs Committee 
House of Commons 
London 
SW1A 0AA 
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